Tampa Garden Club’s 2024 “"Wild Things” Florida Flower Show

Invites you to a

Kokedama Workshop

A\

January 9, 2024
12-2 pm
At Bloom Garden Shop
3005 S. MacDill Ave.

https://www.bloomtampa.com/

S50

e Each participant will receive materials and instruction to create 3 kokedama.
e Participants may upgrade plants during the registration process.

¢ 2024 Flower Show, Division II has a section for Kokedama specimens. *

Register and pay for workshop

On Bloom’s registration page, click on 12:00 PM to enter registration information.

12:00 PM



https://www.bloomtampa.com/
https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=26532108&appointmentType=56334212

